Sent: 14 October 2018 23:08

To: Thuaire, Charles <Charles. Thuaire@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: CGCA Planning <Planning@Coventgarden.org.uk>

Subject: Covent Garden Community Association (CGCA) partial objection to 2018/3942/P (6 Great Queen Street
London WC2B 5DH)

Dear Charles,

We can’t get our comments to go through on the web interface (see error message below, which has
appeared repeatedly)

Our comments are:

Covent Garden Community Association (CGCA) objects to internally illuminated signs in the conservation area; we
believe that where internally illuminated signs have been allowed in the past they should be replaced with more
sympathetic externally-illuminated signs.

CGCA also objects to the fully opening windows for reasons of design and nuisance.

We have no comment on other aspects of the application.

Thanks.







